


James H. Lesar, Esq. 

those documents to which access only was provided. In 
addition, the HSCA was refused access to certain requested 
records. This refusal of access was based upon the Memo- 
randum of Understanding which was ratified by the Department 
of Justice and the HSCA. ‘This memorandum, in part, pre- 
cluded the HSCA from access to certain records disclosure 
of which would reveal informant identities; foreign intelli- 
gence operations; sensitive foreign intelligence sources; 
or disclose matters in litigation and pending prosecution. 
We are unable to cite with any specificity those records 
which were refused as this information has not been compiled. 

You requested in the fourth paragraph of your 
letter that delivery be made of Serials 5310 and 5327 

of the FBI Headquarters MURKIN file as they were processed 
for the HSCA. The Committee was given access to those 
serials exactly as they were provided to your client, 
Mr. Weisberg, that is, with no excisions. If you continue 
to be interested in personally receiving copies of those 
serials, they will be provided to you as a new request 
under the Freedom of Information Act. 

If we can be of any further assistance please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely yours, 

_Hher Wee ied. OSrersese 

Thomas H. Bresson, Acting Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Branch 
Records Management Division 

     


